To Whom It May Concern,

In the late spring of 2010 we began looking to have a new
roof put on our home. After receiving a referral from a family
member we contacted Tri-State Windows and Siding for an
estimate. Mr. Todd Moore was very responsive and helpful in
determining our home’s need and best way to proceed. After
comparing other offers we decided to have Tri-State proceed. As
we were discussing the start date we asked about expanding the
work we wanted done to include windows and siding. Again Mr.
Moore was very helpful and understanding. The estimate was very
reasonable and we gave the go ahead for the work. Except for a
short weather delay the work was completed as promised. Mr.
Moore was always available and was on-site every day the crews
were working on our home. Efficient capable men who were
respectful of our time and space led the crews responsible for each
of the three venues. As each day’s work was completed the crews
cleaned up and all debris was removed. We are very pleased with
the outcome and this past winter we saw approximately a 50%
decrease in our heating bills and have received many compliments
on the final product. We highly recommend the services of Mr.
Moore and Tri-State Windows and Siding.
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